Dear Peter,
Ref: Steven Elmer — Beginnings Workshop

We want to thank you for the opportunities you afforded Steven during the
spring and summer.

The spring workshop was a great experience, professicnally as well as socially.
Steven made many new friends and has corresponded with several since the workshop
As a twelve year old, he gained a great deal of professional knowledge and
personal confidence which will undoubtedly help him throughout 1ife — show

biz or no show biz. The workshop was obviously organized and planned with

young people in mind, and was staffed with instructors well versed in the
business. The efforts of you and your staff were apparent from the individual
performances during the off-Broadway production.

Beyond the workshop, we were impressed with your personal interest in and

time spent with Steven during our numerous visits to the New York area. This
additional training was a real windfall. We were more than satisfied with

the interviews and exposure you arranged for Steven with New York area agencies
and directors.

Steven has frequently expressed his satisfaction with the workshop and desire
to repeat the experience. We plan to enrcll him in the session and hope
our teenage daugter will also qualify for a future session. As parents, we
strongly recommend Beginnings for any young adults seeking a career in show
business.

Again, thanks for your personal interest in Steven.

Sincerely.
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Carcl and Bob Miller
Daytona Beach, FL
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